
Dear Restoration Church Members, 

We wanted to provide an update on our remodeling project and the Conditional Use Permit 
(CUP) process.   

Our application for the permit was accepted by the county last week and we are now formally in 
the process.  However, since churches require a CUP, building permits will not be issued by the 
county without an approved CUP in place.  So while we had hoped to be in the building around 
mid-April it now appears that it will be more like late June, maybe even early July. 
 

Prior to this application process, we were not aware of the county connecting these two permits 
in such a way.  During our pre-approval meeting with the Planning Department in December, no 
mention was made that we would not be able to get a building permit until the CUP was 
approved.  Our understanding about the CUP process was it was about the use of the building 
and it had to be approved before we could occupy the building.   

 
In speaking with David Maloney, the Director of Planning, on Friday January 8th, we asked for 
relief on these requirements.  He did offer some help, but made it clear he could not waive this 
requirement.  What he did offer was to help fast track the process from a 4 month to 3 month 
process and to reach out to the building inspector's office on our behalf.  Even with all of this, it 
will likely push the building permit approval out to late March. 
 
We ask for your continuing prayers as we work through resetting the schedule for getting into 
our new church building.  Obviously, we were devastated to learn all of this and went 
immediately into prayer.  We recognize that God is in control.  At this stage of the process it is 
difficult reconcile all of this but again, we trust that He has a plan for us and it will work its way 
out.  We are sorry for building expectations for an early start.  Admittedly, we were pushing to 
get in as soon as possible. 
 
So, while some limited progress may be able to be made (still to be determined) we are on hold 
until we can get more direction from the County.  As the CUP process unfolds and we become 
aware of when we can start the remodel, we will communicate more specifics. 
 
Additionally, we are prepared to discuss this topic after the service this Saturday the 16th for 
those who wish to stay for an update.  We’ll attempt to answer any questions and hopefully may 
have a little more detail by that time.  
 
In His Service, 

Bobby Pauley and Dick Class 


